
  
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, California  94608 
Telephone: (510) 420-0700 Fax: (510) 420-9170 
http://www.craworld.com 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 Worldwide Engineering, Environmental, Construction, and IT Services 

 
Equal 
Employment Opportunity 
Employer 

May 1, 2009 Reference No. 21-1285 
 
 
 
Mr. Steven Plunkett 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502-6577 
 
Re: Cal Gas Station 
 Former Chevron Station 21-1285 
 15595 Washington Avenue 
 San Lorenzo, California 
 Fuel Leak Case No. RO374  
 
Dear Mr. Plunkett: 
 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) is submitting this letter on behalf of Chevron Environmental 
Management Company (Chevron) for the site referenced above.  We have received the February 8, 2009 
letter from Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) requesting a Revised Site Conceptual Model 
with Utility Survey and Work Plan for offsite investigation and a Feasibility Study.  The ACEH letter was 
in response to a August 21, 2007 Site Conceptual Model and Corrective Action Plan and July 26, 2007 Offsite 
Drilling and Second Quarter 2007 Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling Report submitted on behalf of the 
current property owner (the Primary Responsible Party).  We appreciate the fact that this project is 
moving forward and look forward to helping as needed. 
 
As discussed in a telephone call on May 26, 2005 between Scott MacLeod (CRA) and Barney Chan 
(ACEH), Chevron is a Secondary Responsible Party at this site.  ACEH expects the Primary Responsible 
Party (the current property owner) to take the lead role investigating and remediating this site.  The 
above also established that Chevron will not be issued a Notice of Violation without prior notice from 
ACEH if the Primary Responsible Party fails to meet regulatory requirements.  Please notify us if these 
positions have changed. 
 
Because of these discussions, CRA does not see a role for Chevron in subsequent site investigation.  
Please notify us if this is not in alignment with your expectations. 
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We appreciate your assistance with this project.  Please contact Charlotte Evans of CRA at (510) 420-3351 
or Ian Robb of Chevron at (925) 543-2375 if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CONESTOGA-ROVERS & ASSOCIATES 

 
Charlotte Evans 
 
IH/doh/1 
 
cc: Ian Robb, Chevron 
 Mehdi and Fereshteh Mohammadian, Cal Gas 
 Denis Brown, Shell 
 Agnes Calleri 
 Marjorie Kayner, Burt Kubo Trust 


